
 

Dates for your Diaries 

Please note that details for some of these dates will be to follow (indicated with a *)  

Saturday 5th November – Firework night (in field behind the hall) – Pre school will be selling ‘flashing 

novelties’ so please try and find us to buy yours and enjoy the evening with fireworks too! Stay Safe Please!! 

Thurs 10th November 9.30-11.30am – Open morning at St Marys Church of England Academy,for children 

starting school in September 2017  

Friday 18th November – Children in Need Day – Come in spots (for a donation) and let’s raise lots! If your 

child wants to wear ‘spots’ another day instead if they aren’t in on this day – please let them and just bring in a 

donation! 

Weds 23rd November 9.30-11.30am  – Open morning at St Marys Church of England Academy, for 

children starting school in September 2017 

Monday 28th November 9.15am – Bags2Schools collection – please bring in your filled bags of unwanted 

clothes by this date – the more we collect the more we raise so please take more bags to share with friends & 

family!  

Monday 28th November – Pre School Photographer* – Individual & family pictures can be taken. If your child 

is not usually in, or you would like to also have siblings photographed you will need to book a slot with Debbie. If 

your child is usually in they will all have pictures taken, unless you let us know that you do not want their 

pictures taken. There will be no obligation to buy, but will make fantastic Christmas presents!!!  

Tuesday 6th December 10-11am – Walk to St Marys Church of England Academy to watch Dress Rehearsal 

of the KS1 Christmas production (for children in on this day) 

Tuesday 6th December – 12.15pm – Pre School Christmas Dinner (all the trimmings!)* Available to all 

children, but must be accompanied by a parent / carer – Tickets only! 

Wednesday 7th December (am) – Pre School Secret Christmas Shop * 

Thursday 8th December 10.30am – Pre School Nativity* All children will be invited to take part – Please let 

us know if your child will not be available! Refreshments will be provided after the performance and there will 

be a Christmas Raffle!  

Friday 9th December (am) – Pre School Secret Christmas Shop* 

Friday 16th December – Last day of term & our Children’s Christmas party* 1.30-3pm – with party food and 

a visit from Father Christmas of course!! Please let us know if your child will not be able to come.  

Wednesday 4th January – Back to Pre School for the start of the Spring Term! 

 Please let Tamsin know asap if you would like to add or change your child’s sessions as spaces are filling up fast! 

Don’t forget we will be open 9.15-3.15 Monday to Friday from 4th January!  

 

PLEASE KEEP THIS LETTER SAFE & SAVE THE DATES!! 

THANK YOU  


